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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
David for being more confident in his writing. 
Year 1 
Isabelle for super effort in phonics. 
Year 2 
Annabelle for huge effort to improve her pace of work. 
Year 3 
Scarlet for super work during writing week.                           
Year 4                                                                                                          
Isla for great work raising awareness about plastic pollution. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Harry for putting lots of effort into his work and making      
excellent progress. 

Diary Dates  
Tues 14th May 
New Nursery Parent Meeting 2-3pm 

Wed 15th May 
Artist working with Class 3 and 4  

Mon 20th May 
Historians from Newcastle University     
coming to work with Class 2  

Tues 21st May—Fri 24th June 
Art project for Class 3 and 4 

Fri 24th May 
Year 4 Opera Day—Pirates theme at Holy 
Trinity Church 

Fri 24th May 
School closes for the half-term holiday at 
3.15pm 

School reopens on Monday 3rd June 

Tues 4th June—Fri 14th June 
Steel Pans Project 

Wed 5th June 
Installation of Class 3 and 4 Art work in the 
Gymnasium Gallery 

Race for Life 

On Sunday many of our staff are taking part in the Race for Life at     
Hopetoun House near Edinburgh in aid of Cancer Research.  Next week 
will be putting out a collection bucket before and after school and any 
contributions to this worthy cause will be gratefully received. 

Nursery Garden 

Thanks to our on-going relationship with the Royal Horticultural Society 
we received lots of plants this week which Nursey have loved planting 
out in one of their garden areas. 

 

Writing Week 

Thank you for all your positive comments about our writing week.  We 
are thrilled that it had such a positive effect on the children and really 
inspired them to produce some excellent writing.  We even have some 
other schools asking if they can borrow the idea and run it with their own      
children. 

Year 1 Fun Run (or walk!) 

As part of our Active 30:30 Year 1 have been 
taking part in a family fun run on a Thursday 
afternoon from 2.30pm. It has been fantastic to 
see so many parents coming to run with the  
children which is inspiring them to great feats of 
fitness.  Mrs Crane is always looking for more 
volunteers if any more parents would like to join 
in. 

Reception and Year 1 Places 

We have a small number of Reception and Year 1 
places available for September.  If you know any-
one who might be interested, please ask them to 
contact the school office for more information. 
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